Hi Ann,
Please submit my comments on 46 Sherwood Road to the ZBA:

The Village Zoning Law includes many regulations to maintain the character and beauty of the
Village, including Section 405.

A shipping container in your yard is a clear violation of Section 405.

After 25 trees were removed from 46 Sherwood Road last summer, a shipping container remained
in the middle of the clear-cut lot and was an eyesore for almost a year. The shipping container has
now been moved behind a garage and may not be visible from the road, but the unsightly container
is still visible from my house, back porch and yard. This container can also be moved at any time.

Please enforce a clear violation of the Zoning Law.

Frank Losurdo
56 Sherwood Road



